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TRE-FIN

DAY BOAT SEAFOOD

House Bill 2909: Relating to an appropriation for economic development; declaring an emergency.

My name is Eryn Domeyer. My hushand Michael, and | are owners and operators of Tre-Fin Day Boat
Seafood, a small commercial fishing and processing operation. As fishermen and fish processors
providing local seafood to businesses along the Oregon Coast | am writing to support House Bill 2909,
Relating to an appropriation for economic development; declaring an emergency.

Tre-Fin Day Boat Seafood’s values to provide the highest quality seafood to our community align
perfectly with the mission of Oregon Coast Visitors Association. The investment from HB2909 would help
Tre-Fin benefit from the services of Oregon Coast Visitors Association in expanding our footprint and
reaching new customers on the coast including increased access to restaurants, grocery stores and other
businesses and organizations. The investment from HB2909 will also help expansion of fish processing
facilities and cold storage. Cold storage on the coast is limited and costly. Increased access to cold
storage will be beneficial to Tre-Fin and other fishermen and fish processors allowing us to provide local
seafood year around.

We have valued our relationship over the past several years and look forward to expanding this
relationship OCVA in the future.

Thank you for your consideration of the views of Tre-Fin Day Boat Seafood. | urge you to support HB2909
and the mission of Oregon Coast Visitors Association.
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Sincerely,
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